Conservation Area Trimming Within Baytree

As a reference, residents have the ability to trim any of the vegetation that extends
out of the conservation area that abuts their property; however, residents may only
trim the above-mentioned vegetation up to their property line. Residents are
responsible for verifying their property lines, and ensuring that any trimming does
not cross into Baytree Community Development District owned conservation areas.
Should you have any concerns about Brazilian Peppers in the conservation area
behind you home, or any other questions regarding conservation areas in the
Baytree CDD, you may contact the District Manager or call 407-841-5524.



